From: Well Wellbeing

Subject: Staff Wellbeing Champion Bulletin Friday 1st March 2024

Date: 01 March 2024 11:36:47

Attachments: image001.png

image002.png

Message for Staff Wellbeing Champions (please remove this top message before forwarding onto colleagues)

Hello,

I hope you are well.

A big welcome to all our new Staff Wellbeing Champions, I have been meeting fantastic individuals in recent weeks and inducting them into the Network

We have previously communicated we are moving the Staff Wellbeing Champion Role training inhouse. The launch date for this has been pushed back so in the interim we are very pleased to offer a new online training course date with We Are Wellbeing. If you are yet to complete staff wellbeing champion role training and you can attend the dates, please register via the link.

Staff Wellbeing Champion Role training, Wednesday 20th March and Thursday 21st March, 2 x 3-hour sessions over 2 days (9:30am – 12:30pm both days). You must be available to attend both days. Register here.

- Please continue to update/add your details to the <u>Wellbeing Champions current</u>
 <u>list March 2023.xlsx</u> and add your activities to the <u>Wellbeing Champion Activity</u>
 <u>Tracker.xlsx</u>
- Our next Staff Wellbeing Champion Network meeting will be Wednesday 27th March 11:00
 11:45am.
- If you have an activity coming up that is open to all staff that you would like to promote in the next bulletin, please send over details to <u>wellbeing@manchester.ac.uk</u> by Monday 11th March.

Thank you and have a great few weeks.	
Best wishes,	
The Wellbeing Team	
	_

Staff Wellbeing Champion Bulletin Friday 1st March 2024

Campaigns

March: Ovarian Cancer Awareness Month: Each year 7,400 women are diagnosed with ovarian cancer in the UK. Here you can find out <u>what ovarian cancer is</u>, including the <u>different types</u>, and <u>support available</u>.

This March we are asking colleagues to encourage raising awareness of Ovarian cancer: Target Ovarian Cancer offer an excellent <u>digital toolkit</u> with lots of helpful resources for you to use and share with colleagues, friends and family.

Neurodiversity Celebration Week March 18th – 24th: Neurodiversity Celebration Week have a <u>full schedule of free events</u> available to register for now. 'This year we're bringing you more panel discussions than ever before, with inspirational speakers from a range of backgrounds and professions. The discussions will all be focussing on key neurodiversity topics and aim to educate while inspiring conversations about neurodiversity.' Events are open to all so please sign up, forward on to colleagues, and join to learn more and celebrate different minds.

February marked <u>Heart Month</u> 2024. The British Heart Foundation website has lots of helpful information, support and stories shared. To continue the conversation and information sharing, they have a <u>free subscription to 'Heart Matters'</u> which provides free information, inspiration, expert support and the latest news delivered straight to your inbox for people at risk from heart and circulatory disease and those who care for them, to take control of their heart health.

University Mental Health Day, Thursday 14th March: University Mental Health Day hosted by **Student Minds** and the **University Mental Health Advisors Network** (UMHAN) aims to bring the nation together to make mental health a university-wide priority. The aim is to create ongoing change to the future of student mental health.

The UMHAN is hosting an online event, Thursday 14th March 13:00 – 14:00 "When does anxiety become a problem?" exploring:

- Anxiety as a "normal" response to everyday life
- When anxiety can be self-managed and how
- When students should seek support from student services

The session is open to: Student services staff at all levels, Academics, Students, Parents/carers, and anyone interested in student mental health. Register for your free place here.

University Events

Counselling and Mental Health Service Workshops:

Managing Acute and Ongoing Stress webinar, 09:30 – 10:30am, Friday 8th March: This workshop is designed to reduce the negative impact of stress from recent and ongoing events by focusing on three specific emotional regulation techniques. <u>Find out more and register here.</u>

A Compassionate Approach to Low Mood, 12:00 – 13:30pm, Thursday 14th March, inperson Counselling and Mental Health Service (CS1), Room 5.004, Fifth Floor, Crawford House:

The workshop will cover some education and understanding of how our brains have developed and work - the impact this has on our thoughts and feelings, and other issues that may affect our way of being.

What compassion is all about - how we could fit it into our lives.

Some visualisation and writing techniques to help us become more compassionate towards

ourselves on an everyday basis.

Understand low mood and what you can do to manage it, using a range of practical strategies and techniques. Find out more and register here.

Free eye examinations on-campus: Book a free eye examination (eye test). This offer is open to all students, staff and the general public, these appointments last around two hours and run until the end of March. The final year Optometry students perform the eye examination and spectacle dispensing under supervision by fully qualified staff. Find out more information and how to book an appointment here.

Opportunity to get involved

UoM Professor Anna Nicolaou seeking participants from the Menopause community to contribute to research study.

Please see full details below and contact information if you are interested in taking part.

Exploring interventions to maintain and prolong healthy skin function for an ageing population

Study summary: In women there is a distinct decline in the function of the skin barrier after the menopause, and this may be due to changes in the skin's lipid profile. In this study, we plan to investigate the relationship between skin lipids and the function of the skin barrier, before and after a period of nutritional supplementation.

Who can take part? Healthy post-menopausal White Caucasian women aged 55-65, who are not taking HRT.

What will the research involve? This study will involve completing online questionnaires, then a visit to a study unit, where you will have your skin health assessed, and we will use adhesive tape strips to sample the very top layer of your skin. We will also take two skin biopsies (6 mm diameter) from the buttock skin of some volunteers (this is optional). All volunteers will then be provided with capsules of an omega-3 fatty acid supplement and asked to take them daily for 12 weeks. You will then complete another short questionnaire and return to the unit to have the procedures repeated. A subset of volunteers will also be asked to undergo a skin barrier challenge at each visit, where we will use more tape strips to remove the very top layer of the skin to mildly damage the skin barrier (optional). These volunteers will return to the unit the next day to have their barrier reassessed. This will be done before and after the 12 weeks' supplementation.

Where will the research take place? You will need to complete questionnaires online and then attend a unit at Salford Royal Hospital.

Reimbursement: You will be reimbursed for your time and inconvenience.

Interested? If you are interested in finding out more, please contact Lindsay Cotterell; Tel:

07435 660437; Email: lindsay.cotterell@manchester.ac.uk

Maizy Jenner

Wellbeing Manager (For Staff)

University of Manchester | People & OD, John Owens Building | Oxford Road | Manchester | M13 9PL | email: maizy.jenner@manchester.ac.uk

Location map can be accessed via this link map.

Line Manager Training Spaces Available:

'Managing with Wellbeing in Mind': Register for <u>in-person course</u> date or <u>online course</u> date.

'Stress Management for Managers Workshop': Register for <u>in-</u> <u>person course date</u> or <u>online training course date</u>.

Confidentiality and Legal Privilege: The contents of this e-mail and its attachment(s) are confidential to the intended recipient and may be legally privileged. It may not be disclosed, copied, forwarded, used or relied upon by any person other than the intended addressee. If you believe that you have received the e-mail and its attachment(s) in error, you must not take any action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please respond to the sender and delete this e-mail and its attachment(s) from your system

